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COPY.
flopd's Register of Shipping,

T, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

25th April, 1933.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the lst wltimo
relative to the Modified Survey of the 01l Engines of the
jotorship "SIR CHARLES ORR", I beg bto aecquaint you that I
em in receipt of a letter from Lloyd's Agents at Nassau in
which they state they have been informed by your goodselves that
i1t is not your intention to have the inspection in gquestion
carried out yebt and that 1% will probably not be done for at
least another month. In the circumstances I am directed to
point out to you that the survey of the 01l Engines is now
already nine months overdue and that 1t should be carried out
with as little delay as possible.

T shall be glad to learn that you have made the
necegsary arrangements accordingly.
I am, Dearl Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

| Messrs. Eleuthera shipping CO-, Ltde,
NASSAU, N.P.
Bahame Isin.ndi.




